
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good Afternoon, 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, December 08, 2020 2:16 PM 
'Midge O'Hara' 
RE: Interested Person notification 

Per your request we have added you to Dkt 20200226-SU as an interested person. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/8/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13220-2020 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Midge O'Hara <littlegasparilla@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2020 12:56 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Interested Person notification 

Good Afternoon, 

I am requesting that I be considered an interested person regarding the following docket: 

Docket # 20200226-WS Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte County 
by Environmental Utilities, LLC 

My husband and I have lived on Little Gasparilla for the past 20+ years & are puzzled why isn't 
Charlotte County providing the sewers since they are the ones who treat the effluent? 

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW notices, all 
recommendations. and final orders issued by the Commission to me at 
littleqasparilla@qmail.com. 

If you need to contact me, I can be reached via email or 941-270-2060. 

Midge O'Hara 
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